
 

 

Dear Parents: 

This letter is to invite you to a meeting to deliver all the necessary information regarding 

the changes in the delivery of the Global Assessment Certificate (GAC) program being 

offered at Sarasas Ektra School.  The GAC program will now begin in Year 10, and run for 

three years, to give the students an even better chance to excel in this International 

Diploma Course. 

The meeting will be held in the Seminar Room of the Secondary Campus on Saturday 8th 

February, 2014at09:30.  

Please complete and return the form below to the GAC Office. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

My son / daughter is interested in studying in the GAC program 

My son / daughter is not interested in studying in the GAC program.   

I wish to attend the GAC meeting. 

I do not wish to attend the GAC meeting. 

 

Parent’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Day-Time telephone number: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name of student: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Student ID number: …………………………          Class: …9……………………… 

Parent’s signature: ………………………………………………………………………..  

 

 

 

Mr. Phil Langley                                                                                     Ms. BusararatKirdpermpul 
(GAC)                                                                    Vice Director: Secondary 



 

All parents of Year 9 students are invited to attend a presentation 
and information session regarding the changes to the GAC program 
being delivered at Sarasas Ektra School on Saturday 8th February 
2014 at 0930.  With the interests of the students at heart, these 
changes will give them a much greater chance to excel in their 
English language skills – and as well as earning an internationally 
accredited diploma, they will also acquire the necessary skills to 
achieve a very good IELTS score.  


